
  

    

             
                  
               
                

    

     

            

          

     

          

            

                
                

    

                
                  

          

           
                

               
    

               
                

   

Kolling Elementary School 

Kindergarten Meet the Teacher Social 

Kolling kindergarten teachers will host a Meet the Teacher Social on Thursday, August 4th 

from 5:30 - 6:30 pm. Each kindergarten student is invited to attend and is limited to only 1 
adult per classroom. Since teacher assignments will still not be listed in Skyward, we will 
have several places in the building where class lists will be posted the night of the event. 

Please follow the schedule below. 

Boys Schedule (Enter at Door C): 

· 5:30 - 6:00 pm - Meet Principals and PTO Board in Cafe 

· 6:00 - 6:30 pm - Meet Teacher in classroom 

Girls Schedule (Enter at Door A): 

· 5:30 - 6:00 pm - Meet Teacher in classroom 

· 6:00 - 6:30 pm - Meet Principals and PTO Board in Cafe 

We invite you to use this time to show your child where his/her classroom will be, learn 

about what experiences your child will have in kindergarten, and enjoy a treat in our café – 

compliments of the Kolling PTO. 

Parents are asked to bring all school supplies to this event so that children will have a 

lighter load on the first day. Please put all supplies in a large paper bag with your child’s 

name on the bag. Small supplies should not be labeled. 

This opportunity is being offered to kindergarten students only as a means to ease the 

anxiety of starting school for the first time. In order for kindergarteners and parents to get 

the most out of the evening, we strongly encourage families to arrange for a babysitter for 

young, non-kindergarten children when possible. 

For safety reasons, parents will not be permitted to walk children to classrooms on the first 

student day or any other day of school. For this reason, we highly encourage you to 

participate in this event. 


